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Right here, we have countless ebook Strings Attached Judy Blundell and collections
to check out. We additionally have enough money variant types and furthermore type
of the books to browse. The standard book, fiction, history, novel, scientific
research, as well as various extra sorts of books are readily approachable here.
As this Strings Attached Judy Blundell, it ends occurring creature one of the
favored ebook Strings Attached Judy Blundell collections that we have. This is why
you remain in the best website to see the unbelievable book to have.

Grenade Aug 18 2021 It's 1945, and the world is in the grip of war. Hideki lives
with his family on the island of Okinawa, near Japan. When the Second World War
crashes onto his shores, Hideki is drafted to fight for the Japanese army. He is
handed a grenade and a set of instructions: Don't come back until you've killed an
American soldier. Ray, a young American Marine, has just landed on Okinawa. This is
Ray's first-ever battle, and he doesn't know what to expect -- or if he'll make it
out alive. All he knows that the enemy is everywhere. Hideki and Ray each fight
their way across the island, surviving heart-pounding ambushes and dangerous traps.
But then the two of them collide in the middle of the battle... And choices they
make in that single instant will change everything. Alan Gratz, New York Times
bestselling author of Refugee, returns with this high-octane story of how fear and
war tear us apart, but how hope and redemption tie us together. Reviews for Refugee:
"An absolute must read for people of all ages" - Hannah Greendale, Goodreads "Like
RJ Palacio's Wonder, this book should be mandatory reading..." - Skip, Goodreads "I
liked how the book linked history with adventure, and combined to make a realistic
storyline for all three characters" - AJH, aged 11, Toppsta
Strings Attached Nov 01 2022 Kit Corrigan has always dreamed of being a star. But
in order to get there, she needs to break up with Billy, who's going to Korea, and
leave her family behind in Providence, RI, to move to New York City. She finds small
roles, and a hard city to live in. She finds out that she's made a deal with Billy's
father, Nate (a lawyer who defends mobsters), and has to do what he asks of her. And
she finds a mystery that she needs to solve in order to protect the people she
loves.
Out of the Easy Apr 01 2020 Out of the Easy is set against the vivid backdrop of
1950s New Orleans. Written by New York Times bestselling author Ruth Sepetys, this
novel has something for everyone: love, mystery, murder, blackmail and warmth. Josie
Moraine wants out of The Big Easy - she needs more than New Orleans can offer. Known
locally as a brothel prostitute's daughter, she dreams of life at an elite college,
far away from here. But then a mysterious death in the Quarter leaves Josie caught

between her ambition and a clandestine underworld. New Orleans is luring Josie
deeper in as she searches for the truth, and temptation beckons at every turn.
Praise for Between Shades of Gray: 'This superlative first novel by Ruta Sepetys
demonstrates the strength of its unembellished language. A hefty emotional punch' The New York Times '. . . moving and heart-wrenching.' - The Guardian Ruta Sepetys
was born and raised in Michigan and now lives with her family in Tennessee. Her
first novel, Between Shades of Gray, was shortlisted for the 2012 Carnegie Medal and
the Waterstones Children's Book Award.
The Never Hero Mar 01 2020 What if when you died, no one would ever know you were
all that stood between man and the enemy?When Jonathan Tibbs awakes in a puddle of
his own blood, there isn't a scratch on him to explain it. In the weeks to follow,
he comes to find he's been drafted for a war with a violent otherworldly species. A
war that only he can remember. Now, the man Jonathan imagined himself becoming is no
longer the man who can endure his future. The first installment in this science
fiction action adventure series, The Never Hero is a gritty and honest look at the
psychological journey of a man forced to forge himself into a weapon. Abandoned with
little guidance, and at the mercy of a bargain struck far outside his reach,
Jonathan races to unlock the means to surmount the odds, and understand the mystery
behind a conflict raging outside of time and memory.In the end, the real question is
what Jonathan is willing to become to save a planet that will never see his
sacrifice.
Perception May 03 2020 For paranormal romance fans! Everybody knows about Clarity
"Clare" Fern. She's the psychic girl in school, the one see hidden visions from the
past. Only, Clare would rather not be a celebrity. Her gift is not a game to her.
But then someone starts playing with her head and heart. Messages and gifts from a
secret admirer crop up everywhere Clare turns. Could they be from Gabriel, the
gorgeous boy who gets Clare's pulse racing? Or from Justin, Clare's hopeful exboyfriend who'd do anything to win her back? One thing is certain. Clare needs to
solve this mystery, and soon. Because the messages are becoming sinister, and a girl
in town has suddenly disappeared. Clare needs to see her way to the truth - before
it's much too late.
Integrating Young Adult Literature Through the Common Core Standards Sep 06 2020
This book advocates for a stronger role for young-adult literature in ELA
classrooms, compellingly documenting how this body of work meets both the needs of
adolescent students and the demands of the common core for complex texts and tasks.
Ingenue Mar 13 2021 "The roaring twenties where anything goes . . . The second in
this sparkling trilogy full of romance, dancing and secrecy."
Strings Attached May 27 2022 Closeted teenager Jeremy moves in with wealthy
relatives while his mother is in rehab, and as he grows accustomed to his new
fabulous life in Ballena Beach, he faces pressure from his controlling great-aunt
Katharine and suspicion when he receives a phone call insinuating his father's
accidental death was not so accidental, all while dealing with his sexuality and
friendships.
The 39 Clues Complete Collection Feb 09 2021 Minutes before she died Grace Cahill
changed her will, leaving her descendants an impossible decision: "You have a choice
- one million dollars or a clue." Grace is the last matriarch of the Cahills, the
world's most powerful family. Everyone from Napoleon to Houdini is related to the
Cahills, yet the source of the family power is lost. 39 Clues hidden around the
world will reveal the family's secret, but no one has been able to assemble them.
Now the clues race is on, and young Amy and Dan must decide what's important:
hunting clues or uncovering what REALLY happened to their parents. The 39 Clues is
Scholastic's groundbreaking new series, spanning 10 adrenaline-charged books, 355
trading cards, and an online game where readers play a part in the story and compete
for over $100,000 in prizes. The 39 Clues books set the story, and the cards,
website and game allow kids to participate in it. Kids visit the website -

www.the39clues.com - and discover they are lost members of the Cahill
family.Experience the complete adventure with Dan and Amy Cahill in this fantastic
10 book series collection - including the finale 39 Clues Book 10: Into the
Gauntlet!
Rock the Boat Sep 26 2019 “[A] witty, heartfelt debut novel about a belated comingof-age.”—The New York Times Book Review (Editors’ Choice) Old friends discover how
much has changed (and how much has stayed the same) when they reunite in their
seaside hometown for one unforgettable summer—from the New York Times bestselling
author of From the Corner of the Oval When Kate Campbell’s life in Manhattan
suddenly implodes, she is forced to return to Sea Point, the small town full of
quirky locals, quaint bungalows, and beautiful beaches where she grew up. She knows
she won’t be home for long; she’s got every intention (and a three-point plan) to
win back everything she thinks she’s lost. Meanwhile, Miles Hoffman—aka “The Prince
of Sea Point”—has also returned home to prove to his mother that he’s capable of
taking over the family business, and he’s promised to help his childhood best
friend, Ziggy Miller, with his own financial struggles at the same time. Kate,
Miles, and Ziggy converge in Sea Point as the town faces an identity crisis when a
local developer tries to cash in on its potential. The summer swells, and white lies
and long-buried secrets prove as corrosive as the salt air, threatening to forever
erode not only the bonds between the three friends but also the landscape of the
beachside community they call home. Full of heart and humor—and laced with biting
wit—Rock the Boat proves that even when you know all the back roads, there aren’t
any shortcuts to growing up.
What I Saw and How I Lied Sep 30 2022 It seemed like a dream. The world had
exploded... Summer's ending, Evie's step-father is finally home from the Second
World War, and Evie is sick of her glamorous mother treating her like a little girl.
Then a mysterious stranger appears: a handsome ex-GI who served in combat with
Evie's step-father. Slowly, Evie realizes that she is falling in love with him. But
he has dark secrets, and a strange control over her parents. When he is found dead,
Evie's world is shattered. Torn between her family and the man she loved, Evie must
betray someone. But who? "Gripping ... beautifully paced and told" The Times "You'll
be holding your breath as you turn every page" News of the World
Dear America: A City Tossed and Broken Mar 25 2022 From National Book Award-winning
author Judy Blundell, a thrilling account of the San Francisco Earthquake of 1906.
When Minnie Bonner's father disappears after losing the Bonners' Philadelphia
tavern, the wealthy gentleman Edward Sump, led by his avaricious wife, offers Minnie
a chance to work as a lady's maid to support her family. The Sumps have grand plans,
grander than the city of Philadelphia can offer, however, and decide to move to San
Francisco -- the greatest city in the west. But when a powerful earthquake strikes,
Minnie finds herself the sole survivor among them. After the dust settles, Minnie
discovers a bag belonging to the Sumps filled with cash and papers that could
drastically change her fortune. With no one else to claim it, Minnie has turned into
an heiress overnight. Wealth comes at a price, though, and she is soon wrapped up in
a deception that leads her down a dangerous path. As the aftermath of the earthquake
ravages the city, Minnie continues to maintain her new identity. That is, until a
mysterious but familiar stranger appears.
The Girl Who Wrote in Silk Jul 17 2021 A USA TODAY BESTSELLER! A historical novel
inspired by true events, Kelli Estes's brilliant and atmospheric debut is a poignant
tale of two women determined to do the right thing and the power of our own stories.
The smallest items can hold centuries of secrets... Inara Erickson is exploring her
deceased aunt's island estate when she finds an elaborately stitched piece of fabric
hidden in the house. As she peels back layer upon layer of the secrets it holds,
Inara's life becomes interwoven with that of Mei Lein, a young Chinese girl
mysteriously driven from her home a century before. Through the stories Mei Lein
tells in silk, Inara uncovers a tragic truth that will shake her family to its

core—and force her to make an impossible choice. A touching and tender book for fans
of Marie Benedict, Susanna Kearsley, and Duncan Jepson.
Clarity Oct 27 2019 When you can see things others can't, where do you look for the
truth? This paranormal murder mystery will have teens reading on the edge of their
seats! Clarity "Clare" Fern sees things. Things no one else can see. Things like
stolen kisses and long-buried secrets. All she has to do is touch a certain object,
and the visions come to her. It's a gift. And a curse. When a teenage girl is found
murdered, Clare's ex-boyfriend wants her to help solve the case but Clare doesn't
want to get involved. Then Clare's brother becomes the prime suspect, and Clare can
no longer look away. Teaming up with Gabriel, the smouldering son of the new
detective, Clare must venture into the depths of fear, revenge, and lust in order to
find the killer.
Little Red Readings Jun 03 2020 A significant body of scholarship examines the
production of children’s literature by women and minorities, as well as the
representation of gender, race, and sexuality. But few scholars have previously
analyzed class in children’s literature. This definitive collection remedies that by
defining and exemplifying historical materialist approaches to children’s
literature. The introduction of Little Red Readings lucidly discusses
characteristics of historical materialism, the methodological approach to the study
of literature and culture first outlined by Karl Marx, defining key concepts and
analyzing factors that have marginalized this tradition, particularly in the United
States. The thirteen essays here analyze a wide range of texts—from children’s
bibles to Mary Poppins to The Hunger Games—using concepts in historical materialism
from class struggle to the commodity. Essayists apply the work of Marxist theorists
such as Ernst Bloch and Fredric Jameson to children’s literature and film. Others
examine the work of leftist writers in India, Germany, England, and the United
States. The authors argue that historical materialist methodology is critical to the
study of children’s literature, as children often suffer most from inequality. Some
of the critics in this collection reveal the ways that literature for children often
functions to naturalize capitalist economic and social relations. Other critics
champion literature that reveals to readers the construction of social reality and
point to texts that enable an understanding of the role ordinary people might play
in creating a more just future. The collection adds substantially to our
understanding of the political and class character of children’s literature
worldwide, and contributes to the development of a radical history of children’s
literature.
Premonitions Jun 27 2022 They weren't the ones who could have stopped her. She
never knows whether she's seeing the past, the present, or the future. She doesn't
know how to deal with them, and she doesn't want to - but the terrifying visions
keep coming. she's so scared of are the only way Grace might be able to save her
friend before it's too late...
The War Outside Apr 25 2022
The Football Girl Nov 08 2020 For every athlete or sports fanatic who knows she's
just as good as the guys. This is for fans of The Running Dream by Wendelin Van
Draanen, Grace, Gold, and Glory by Gabrielle Douglass and Breakaway: Beyond the Goal
by Alex Morgan. The summer before Caleb and Tessa enter high school, friendship has
blossomed into a relationship . . . and their playful sports days are coming to an
end. Caleb is getting ready to try out for the football team, and Tessa is training
for cross-country. But all their structured plans derail in the final flag game when
they lose. Tessa doesn’t want to end her career as a loser. She really enjoys
playing, and if she’s being honest, she likes it even more than running crosscountry. So what if she decided to play football instead? What would happen between
her and Caleb? Or between her two best friends, who are counting on her to try out
for cross-country with them? And will her parents be upset that she’s decided to
take her hobby to the next level? This summer Caleb and Tessa figure out just what

it means to be a boyfriend, girlfriend, teammate, best friend, and someone worth
cheering for. “A great next choice for readers who have enjoyed Catherine Gilbert
Murdock’s Dairy Queen and Miranda Kenneally’s Catching Jordan.”—SLJ “Fast-paced
football action, realistic family drama, and sweet romance…[will have] readers
looking for girl-powered sports stories…find[ing] plenty to like.”—Booklist “Tessa's
ferocious competitiveness is appealing.”—Kirkus Reviews “[The Football Girl]
serve[s] to illuminate the appropriately complicated emotions both of a young
romance and of pursuing a dream. Heldring writes with insight and restraint.”—The
Horn Book
The Girl in the Blue Coat Nov 20 2021 Amsterdam, 1943 Hanneke spends her days
procuring and delivering sought-after black-market goods to paying customers, her
nights hiding the true nature of her work from her concerned parents, and every
waking moment mourning her boyfriend, who was killed on the front line when the
Germans invaded. She likes to think of her illegal work as a small act of rebellion.
But one day Hanneke gets a very unusual request. One of her regular customers asks
her to find a girl. A girl who has disappeared from the secret room in her house. A
Jewish girl . . . As she searches for clues Hanneke is drawn into a dangerous web of
lies, secrets and mysteries. Can she find the runaway before the Nazis do?
Meticulously researched, intricately plotted and beautifully written, The Girl in
the Blue Coat is the extraordinarily gripping novel from Monica Hesse. 'A gripping
historical mystery' Publishers Weekly, starred review
The Last Field Party Jul 25 2019 The seventh and final book in the #1 New York
Times bestselling Field Party series--a Southern soap opera filled with football,
cute boys, and pick-up trucks--from USA TODAY bestselling author Abbi Glines. The
couples from the previous books in the Field Party series gather for a special event
ten years in the future that will impact each of their lives.
The Dutch Wife Dec 10 2020 Amsterdam, May 1943. As the tulips bloom and the Nazis
tighten their grip across the city, the last signs of Dutch resistance are being
swept away. Marijke de Graaf and her husband are arrested and deported to different
concentration camps in Germany. Marijke is given a terrible choice: to suffer a slow
death in the labour camp or—for a chance at survival—to join the camp brothel. On
the other side of the barbed wire, SS officer Karl Müller arrives at the camp hoping
to live up to his father’s expectations of wartime glory. But faced with a brutal
routine of overseeing executions and punishments, he longs for an escape. When he
encounters the newly arrived Marijke, this meeting changes their lives forever.
Woven into the narrative across space and time is Luciano Wagner’s ordeal in 1977
Buenos Aires, during the heat of the Argentine Dirty War. In his struggle to endure
military captivity, he searches for ways to resist from a prison cell he may never
leave. From the Netherlands to Germany to Argentina, The Dutch Wife braids together
the stories of three individuals who share a dark secret and are entangled in two of
the most oppressive reigns of terror in modern history. This is a novel about the
blurred lines between love and lust, abuse and resistance, and right and wrong, as
well as the capacity for ordinary people to persevere and do the unthinkable in
extraordinary circumstances.
The Catastrophic History of You & Me Nov 28 2019 Just before her sixteenth
birthday, Brie Eagan dies of a broken heart when her boyfriend tells her he does not
love her, and she then must go through the stages of grief, while watching her
friends and family try to cope with her death.
Handbook on Poverty + Inequality May 15 2021 For anyone wanting to learn, in
practical terms, how to measure, describe, monitor, evaluate, and analyze poverty,
this Handbook is the place to start. It is designed to be accessible to people with
a university-level background in science or the social sciences. It is an invaluable
tool for policy analysts, researchers, college students, and government officials
working on policy issues related to poverty and inequality.
Captive to Evil Aug 25 2019 Princess Leia's journal entries recall the details of

her intergalactic capture and rescue, and how she really feels about Han Solo and
Luke Skywalker. Original.
Refugee Oct 20 2021 This action-packed novel tackles topics both timely and
timeless: courage, survival, and the quest for home. Three kids go on harrowing
journeys in search of refuge. And although Josef, Isabel, and Mahmoud are separated
by continents and decades, shocking connections will tie their stories together in
the end.
A Northern Light Jul 29 2022 In 1906, sixteen-year-old Mattie, determined to attend
college and be a writer against the wishes of her father and fiance, takes a job at
a summer inn where she discovers the truth about the death of a guest. Based on a
true story.
The Girl Is Murder Apr 13 2021 Iris Anderson is only 15, but she's quickly
mastering the art of deception in this YA novel for fans of Veronica Mars. It's the
Fall of 1942 and Iris's world is rapidly changing. Her Pop is back from the war with
a missing leg, limiting his ability to do the physically grueling part of his
detective work. Iris is dying to help, especially when she discovers that one of
Pop's cases involves a boy at her school. Now, instead of sitting at home watching
Deanna Durbin movies, Iris is sneaking out of the house, double crossing her
friends, and dancing at the Savoy till all hours of the night. There's certainly
never a dull moment in the private eye business.
Writing Children's Fiction Jun 23 2019 Full of both inspirational and practical
advice, Writing Children's Fiction: A Writers' and Artists' Companion is an
essential guide to writing for some of the most difficult and demanding readers of
all: children and young people. Part 1 explores the nature, history and challenges
of children's literature, and the amazing variety of genres available for children
from those learning to read to young adults. Part 2 includes tips by such
bestselling authors as David Almond, Malorie Blackman, Meg Rosoff and Michael
Morpurgo. Part 3 contains practical advice - from shaping plots and creating
characters to knowing your readers, handling difficult subjects and how to find an
agent and publisher when your book or story is complete.
SilverFin Dec 30 2019 Before the name became a legend. Before the legend became a
man. Meet Bond. James Bond.The first explosive adventure in this phenomenal,
blockbusting series - with ALL NEW material and a fantastic redesigned cover.
Teen Talkback with Interactive Booktalks! Jul 05 2020 Covering the genres popular
with today's teens—fiction and nonfiction, including poetry and graphic novels—this
resource provides 110 great book choices for young adult reading, interactive
booktalks, and individual writing activities. All educators and library
professionals need practical resources with easily accessible information and
activities that can be immediately applied. Teen Talkback with Interactive
Booktalks! is such a resource, supplying ready-to-use, interactive booktalks and
curriculum connections for more than 100 recently published young adult books. This
unique book is an invaluable tool for motivating teens to read. It shows how to make
booktalks interactive and get teens participating in the presentation, rather than
passively listening. Book selections include titles published from 2008 to 2012
organized in seven categories: Issues, Contemporary, Adventure/Survival,
Mystery/Suspense, Fantasy, Heritage, and Multiple Cultures. Complete bibliographical
information for each selection is included along with a literary classification as
well as an age/grade level and gender designation. The read-alouds passages include
talkback questions to facilitate discussion, and related works are supplied as
suggestions for additional reading choices. Provides complete bibliographical
information, literary designations, and age and gender suggestions Offers tools for
custom-designing booktalks, noting passages for read-alouds with talkback questions
and prominent themes Identifies related works and supplementary Internet sources
Supplies values designations, lists of book trailers, and study guides that will be
especially useful to school librarians

The Museum of Us Jun 15 2021 An intoxicating debut novel that will leave you
questioning what is real and why we escape into fantasy, perfect for fans of Belzhar
by Meg Wolitzer and Falling into Place by Amy Zhang. Secrets are con artists: they
trick you into letting them out. Sadie loves her rocker boyfriend Henry and her
running partner and best friend Lucie, but no one can measure up to her truest love
and hero, the dazzling and passionate George. George, her secret. When something
goes wrong and Sadie is taken to the hospital calling out for George, her hidden
life may be exposed. Now she must confront the truth of the past, and protect a
world she is terrified to lose. "A teen learns to use her rich interior world to
fight trauma, but is this the only way out? This honest, heartfelt tale is deep and
mysterious as imagination itself." --Judy Blundell, author of What I Saw and How I
Lied and Strings Attached "You'll inhale as you skid into the first chapter and only
exhale as you cling to the last. A beautiful book about longing and loss . . . and
what is real." --Teresa Toten, author of The Hero of Room 13B, winner of the
Governor General Award, and Beware That Girl
Love, Lucas Jan 11 2021 A 2015 Whitney Award Nominee! A powerful story of loss,
second chances, and first love, reminiscent of Sarah Dessen and John Green. When
Oakley Nelson loses her older brother, Lucas, to cancer, she thinks she’ll never
recover. Between her parents’ arguing and the battle she’s fighting with depression,
she feels nothing inside but a hollow emptiness. When Mom suggests they spend a few
months in California with Aunt Jo, Oakley isn’t sure a change of scenery will alter
anything, but she’s willing to give it a try. In California, Oakley discovers a sort
of safety and freedom in Aunt Jo’s beach house. Once they’re settled, Mom hands her
a notebook full of letters addressed to her—from Lucas. As Oakley reads one each
day, she realizes how much he loved her, and each letter challenges her to be better
and to continue to enjoy her life. He wants her to move on. If only it were that
easy. But then a surfer named Carson comes into her life, and Oakley is blindsided.
He makes her feel again. As she lets him in, she is surprised by how much she cares
for him, and that’s when things get complicated. How can she fall in love and be
happy when Lucas never got the chance to do those very same things? With her
brother’s dying words as guidance, Oakley knows she must learn to listen and trust
again. But will she have to leave the past behind to find happiness in the future?
Sky Pony Press, with our Good Books, Racehorse and Arcade imprints, is proud to
publish a broad range of books for young readers—picture books for small children,
chapter books, books for middle grade readers, and novels for young adults. Our list
includes bestsellers for children who love to play Minecraft; stories told with LEGO
bricks; books that teach lessons about tolerance, patience, and the environment, and
much more. While not every title we publish becomes a New York Times bestseller or a
national bestseller, we are committed to books on subjects that are sometimes
overlooked and to authors whose work might not otherwise find a home.
No Strings Attached Sep 18 2021 No Strings Attached by Nicolette Day She wants one
night. He wants her forever. Hayden Summers just landed the job of a lifetime taking
pictures for Time magazine, but she's determined to leave with no regrets. The first
thing on her list? Erase the memory of her cheating ex with a wild night of
anonymous sex. The second? Figure out why her best friend, sexy bar owner Jace
Jennings, stopped speaking to her the night she told him about the job. Jace has a
problem. Hayden isn't just leaving the country, she's risking her life—just when
he's realized he's in love with her. When fate traps them in the storage room of his
bar together, barely contained desire simmers to surface. In one last attempt to
keep her, Jace offers Hayden the one thing she wants: a night of hot sex, no strings
attached. But when the night is over, will Jace be able to let her go? And will
Hayden leave with her heart intact?
9 Days and 9 Nights Aug 06 2020 In this sequel to the New York Times bestseller 99
Days, perfect for fans of Jenny Han and Morgan Matson, Molly Barlow finds herself in
Europe on her summer vacation, desperately trying to forget everything that happened

a year ago. But over the course of nine days and nine nights, her whole life will be
turned upside down once more. . . . Molly Barlow isn’t that girl anymore. A business
major at her college in Boston, she’s reinvented herself after everything that went
down a year ago… After all the people she hurt and the family she tore apart.
Slowly, life is getting back to normal. Molly has just said I love you to her new
boyfriend, Ian, and they are off on a romantic European vacation together, starting
with scenic London. But there on a tube platform, the past catches up to her in the
form of Gabe, her ex, traveling on his own parallel vacation with new girlfriend
Sadie. After comparing itineraries, Ian ends up extending an invite for Gabe and
Sadie to join them on the next leg of their trip, to Ireland. And Molly and Gabe
can’t bring themselves to tell the truth about who they once were to each other to
their new significant others. Now Molly has to spend 9 days and 9 nights with the
boy she once loved, the boy whose heart she shredded, without Ian knowing. Will she
make it through as new and improved Molly, or will everything that happened between
her and Gabe come rushing back?
Choker Jan 23 2022 Sixteen-year-old Cara Lange has always been a loner, even more
so since she moved away from her best and only friend, Zoe, a few years ago. Cara
mostly spends her time avoiding the popular girls who call her 'choker' after a
humiliating incident in the cafeteria, and watching Ethan Gray from a distance,
wishing he would finally notice her. Then one day Cara comes home and finds Zoe
waiting for her. Zoe's on the run from problems at home, and Cara agrees to help her
hide. With Zoe back, Cara's life changes overnight. Zoe gives her a new look and new
confidence, and before she can blink, Cara is flirting with Ethan and getting
invited to parties. And best of all, she has her best friend to confide in again.
But just as quickly as Cara's life came together, it starts to unravel. A girl goes
missing in her town, and everyone is a suspect ~ including Ethan. Worse still, Zoe
starts behaving very strangely, and Cara begins to wonder what exactly her friend
does all day when she's at school. You're supposed to be able to trust your best
friend no matter what, but what if she turns into a total stranger?
Girl Last Seen Jan 29 2020 An intense psychological thriller for readers of I Am
Watching You,The Luckiest Girl Alive, and All the Missing Girls. Two missing girls.
Thirteen years apart. Olivia Shaw has been missing since last Tuesday. She was last
seen outside the entrance of her elementary school in Hunts Point wearing a white
spring jacket, blue jeans, and pink boots. I force myself to look at the face in the
photo, into her slightly smudged features, and I can't bring myself to move. Olivia
Shaw could be my mirror image, rewound to thirteen years ago. If you have any
knowledge of Olivia Shaw's whereabouts or any relevant information, please
contact... I've spent a long time peering into the faces of girls on missing
posters, wondering which one replaced me in that basement. But they were never quite
the right age, the right look, the right circumstances. Until Olivia Shaw, missing
for one week tomorrow. Whoever stole me was never found. But since I was taken,
there hasn't been another girl. And now there is.
A Taxonomy of Love Oct 08 2020 A YA romance—with a sparkling commercial voice and a
dash of science—that explores a relationship over six years The moment Spencer meets
Hope the summer before seventh grade, it’s something at first sight. The pair become
fast friends, climbing trees and planning world travels. After years of being
outshone by his older brother and teased because of his Tourette syndrome, Spencer
finally feels like he belongs. But as Hope and Spencer get older and life gets
messier, the clear label of “friend” gets messier, too. Through sibling feuds and
family tragedies, new relationships and broken hearts, the two grow together and
apart, and Spencer, an aspiring scientist, tries to map it all out using his trusty
system of taxonomy. He wants to identify and classify their relationship, but in the
end, he finds that life doesn’t always fit into easy-to-manage boxes, and it’s this
messy complexity that makes life so rich and beautiful.
Come Back to Me Dec 22 2021 Originally published: London: Pan Books, 2014.

The High Season Aug 30 2022 “A mesmerizing, head-spinning—and sometimes madcaphilarious—take of have and have-nots.”—People (Book of the Week) NAMED ONE OF THE
BEST BOOKS OF THE YEAR BY REAL SIMPLE AND KIRKUS REVIEWS • “In the smart, breezy,
sweet spot between Meg Wolitzer and Elin Hilderbrand.”—Entertainment Weekly No
matter what the world throws her way, at least Ruthie Beamish has the house. Located
by the sea in a quiet Long Island village, the house is her nest egg—the retirement
account shared with her ex-husband, Mike, and the college fund for their teenage
daughter, Jem. The catch? To afford the house, Ruthie must let it go during the best
part of the year. It’s Memorial Day weekend and the start of what Jem calls “the
summer bummer”: the family’s annual exodus to make way for renters. This year, the
Hamptons set has arrived. Adeline Clay is elegant and connected—and will never need
to worry about money. Before long, she demonstrates an uncanny ability to help
herself to Ruthie’s life. Is Adeline just being her fabulous self, or is she out to
take what she wants? When an eccentric billionaire, his wayward daughter, a coterie
of social climbers, and Ruthie’s old flame are thrown into the mix, the entire town
finds itself on the verge of tumultuous change. But as Ruthie loses her grasp on her
job, her home, and her family, she discovers a new talent for pushing back. By the
end of one unhinged, unforgettable summer, nothing will be the same—least of all
Ruthie. Praise for The High Season “Blundell knows the territory. . . . Her account
of Ruthie’s coming to grips with a career, a daughter and a community in flux is as
touching as it is convincing.”—The Wall Street Journal “A huge page-turner . . . so
compelling . . . a classic beach read, but very smart, very intelligently
written.”—Us Weekly, Emily Giffin’s Summer Reading Recommendations “An acid-laced
domestic drama set during one golden summer on the moneyed, beachy North Fork of
Long Island.”—The New York Times “Judy Blundell wields words like an oyster knife in
this shimmering story of art, money, and celebrity.”—Helen Simonson, New York Times
bestselling author of The Summer Before the War “A wry, often hilarious story of a
woman trying to keep it together when everything is going so, so wrong.”—Real Simple
Bog Child Feb 21 2022 Digging for peat in the mountain with his Uncle Tally, Fergus
finds the body of a child, and it looks like she's been murdered. As Fergus tries to
make sense of the mad world around him - his brother on hunger-strike in prison, his
growing feelings for Cora, his parents arguing over the Troubles, and him in it up
to the neck, blackmailed into acting as courier to God knows what, a little voice
comes to him in his dreams, and the mystery of the bog child unfurls. Bog Child is
an astonishing novel exploring the sacrifices made in the name of peace, and the
unflinching strength of the human spirit.
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